
 

 

April 17, 2023 

 

 

 

 

Johnson & Associates 

1 E Sheridan Ave, Suite 200 

Oklahoma City, OK 73104 

ATT: Benjamin Haikin 

 

 

 

 

RE: Oak Grove Closure - LONO Request. Seeking to close and vacate an unimproved street 

right of way located at 3141 SW 17th St, Oklahoma City, OK 73108. 

 

 

 

AT&T has no objection to the above project.   

 

Prior to beginning any digging/trenching activities, please notify CALL-OKIE,  

1-800-522-6543 or 811 to have utilities located.  Cost to repair any AT&T facility damaged 

during construction of this project will be the responsibility of the damaging party.  If any 

future repairs are necessary, AT&T is not responsible for any damages to any structures 

placed on or in the utility easement. 

 

 

 

Thank you,  

 

Trina Mefford 

AT&T Engineering 

 

 




